
Hi Year 3, 
 
How are you all doing? I hope you have all 
had a brilliant half term and have had a 
great week. Most importantly, I hope you 
are all still smiling and staying safe and well 
J. Mrs Cheslin and I miss you all SO much. It 
is so strange not seeing your lovely, 
enthusiastic faces in school everyday.  
 
This week, I have been in school working with a lovely group 
of Year 6 children. We have been learning about fractions, 
Pentecost and have also been reading JK Rowling’s new 
book that she is releasing online called ‘Ickabog’. Why not 
give it a try if you are bored of your reading books at home? 
https://www.theickabog.com/home/ 
JK Rowling is running an online competition to draw some of 
the characters from the book. You can enter the 
competition on the website and be in with a chance of your 
drawings being included in her book!  
 

Another great reading challenge can be 
found by following this link.  
https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 
This challenge gives you the opportunity 
to discover new books to read, play 
games and unlock reading badges! How 
fun! 

 
I hope you enjoyed this week’s home learning activities and 
enjoy the activities that I have planned for next week. Try 
your best but please remember they are only a guide. 
Whatever you are doing at home, I know will be fantastic J.  
 
Please continue to send in any photos, letters or updates 
about what you have been doing to info@st-jo-
st.dudley.sch.uk . Mrs Cheslin and I absolutely love to hear 
from you and see what you are up to and how you are 
doing!  Also, if you are struggling with any of the activities or 



need any more support, please contact the school office or 
email and I will do my absolute best to help you J. 
 
Take care, keep smiling and being the wonderful children 
that you are. 
 
Have a great weekend,  
 
Love Miss Robertson xxxx 
 
 
 
 
 

  


